December 19, 2016

Notice to Potential Vendors:

BULLETIN NUMBER 1
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI)
FOR INMATE TELEPHONE SYSTEM

RFI NUMBER 578-SH

This Bulletin Number 1 is being issued to amend the Request for Information (RFI)
Number 578-SH for an Inmate Telephone System.

RFI, Section 4.0 (Response Method and Time Frame), sub-section 4.2 only, shall be
deleted in its entirety and replaced with the following:

4.2 Response to this RFI must be submitted to LASD at the address above by
3:00 p.m. (Pacific Time) on Friday, January 20, 2017. If your firm does not
respond to this RFI on or before January 20, 2017, LASD will presume your firm
either does not meet the requirements outlined herein, or is not interested in
responding to this RFI.

You may access this Bulletin Number 1 in electronic (PDF) format via LASD’s website
at http://shg.lasdnews.net/shg/contracts/info.html.

All other Terms and Conditions of the RFI remain in effect.
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